
  

 

  

April 17, 2025 

607L Transmission Line Structure Relocations  
Notice of application approval and construction 

 
Thank you for your ongoing participation in the 607L Transmission Line Structure Relocations. We 
submitted an application for the project to the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) on April 3, 2025. The 
Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) approved this project for construction on April 11, 2025, and 
construction for this project was completed on April 14, 2025. 
 
AUC Approval 
 
When the AUC approves a transmission project, it grants AltaLink Permits and Licenses. The permits 
and licences for this project can be viewed on the AUC website at: 
https://www2.auc.ab.ca/proceeding/29959  
 
To access the application, click on the ‘eFiling System Login’ button on the top of the page and log in to 
your eFiling account. If you do not have an account, select ‘New Account’ and follow the steps 
onscreen. Please note any questions or concerns regarding account creation and management should 
be directed towards the AUC at info@auc.ab.ca 

 
Once your account has been created and you have successfully logged in, enter Filing number 29959 
into the ‘Go to…’ search bar on the top of the page to locate the application. Alternatively, you can 
navigate to ‘Find’, click ‘Proceedings’ and enter AML 607 into the ‘Description’ search bar. 
 
If you have any issues accessing the application, please contact us at the details below and we will mail 
a copy of the application to you. 
 
Project background 
 
To accommodate the Alberta Transportation and Economic Corridors (ATEC) Highway   
3 twinning project, AltaLink moved and replace four structures along the   
607L transmission line to allow for high load clearance. The project was constructed approximately 10 
kilometres east of the town of Taber, in the Municipal District of   
Taber.  

 
Contact us 
 
We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453. Further information about this project and maps 
are available at https://www.altalink.ca/project/607l-transmission-line-structure-relocations/ 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kris Gladue 

Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 

 


